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Gentlemen of the Class of 69, 

After cold weather in March and early April, spring is finally beginning to show its colors and warmth 
with the redbud and magnolia trees now in bloom and the tulip trees coming to life.   Spring is beautiful 
in Indiana!  And so it goes at Wabash with the spring semester coming to an end in a couple weeks and 
finals beginning on 1 May.  Time goes too quickly when you are having fun!   

The purpose of my short letter is to give you a heads up on a couple events.  The Wabash Day of Giving 
is scheduled for Wednesday, 19 April.  As in the past this is a major event for Wabash and everyone joins 
in to make it a great day. We hope you will take a moment on the Day of Giving (DOG) to keep Wabash 
on your mind.  Any gift large or small to Wabash means a lot to the students working hard for an 
outstanding education.  An education at Wabash is more than challenging. The link for the big DOG 
when it is ready to rock and roll is https://www.wabash.edu/always. The link goes live 10:00 pm Tuesday 
evening. The 19 April DOG will be a fun day! You can give to the Annual Fund, our Dean Moore Affinity 
Challenge, or any of the many Wabash funds and affinity challenges on the DOG link. 

The second event is Big Bash on 2 to 4 June.  Class of ’73 is having their 50th reunion.  It will be a great 
weekend for them.  Members of all classes are invited to Big Bash.  It will be a fun weekend for 
everyone.  Of course we have our 55th reunion next year in June 2024, and we will work hard to get as 
many classmates back on campus for what will be a great time.  More to come! 

If you think you might make it to Big Bash 2 June, there are a block of hotels rooms reserved for Big 
Bash. All of the lodging info can be found at https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/lodging.You can 
find the link to register for Big Bash  at www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule. 

 Graduation for the Class of ‘23 at the 185th Commencement is on Saturday 13 May.  

Much has happened at Wabash this spring.  Events and details can be found at www.wabash.edu/news 

With best Wabash wishes to all from Bloomington!!  Go Wabash!!.. 

WAF!!.. 

Ken 
Class Agent 
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